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Deferred Entry Policy 
 

Applicants accepted to graduate programs at both MN and PhD levels may not be able to take 
up the offer for the September admission. According to the Director of Graduate Admissions 
and Records, entry point changes are posted as a policy on the website (please see below) 
effective immediately (
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